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Circular 11-2020                               17 February 2020 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
SECURITY INCIDENT ON SATURDAY 15 FEBRUARY 2020. 

 
Crime is an unfortunate everyday reality of life in South Africa. 
 
As I am sure some of you are aware, we had a security incident on Saturday whereby a suspect managed to gain 
access to the Village by climbing a tree and jumping over the electric fence down by the northern wetland of the 
Village. Despite being shocked by the fence he managed to make his way up to the Club house where he was 
apprehended by the Duty Manager and Security.  
 
Armed response responded within minutes and apprehended him.   SAPS also arrived in time to arrest the man 
on site as they were conducting a man hunt for him in the area.    
 
We are thankful that no one was injured during the incident and for the fast reaction of both Security and the 
Duty Manager to apprehend the suspect.  
 
Repairs to the Electric fence has been done and as an added precaution we are looking at cutting back the trees in 
the open veld at the bottom of our wetland. 
 
 

   
Warm regards 

 
Wilma Swart 
Village Manager 
 
 
Let’s work Together to make “The Village of Our Dreams” 
 


